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To whom it may concern

I am submitting my views as requested by 28/9/22.

I feel very strongly that a Southern by-pass would be more appropriate. The only alternative, in my opinion, is
to extend the tunnel as has been suggested. I have visited and love Stonehenge. I regularly pass by Stonehenge

and fear that the proposals as they currently stand will be to its detriment.
Vanessa Allen





